
ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE    

   
92 Franklin St., 4th Floor - Buffalo, NY 14202 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing shall be held July 8, 2022 at 1:30 PM at 95 Franklin Street, Buffalo NY, 
14202, Room 1004 to hear public comment concerning the adoption of an agency-specific NYS State Environmental 
Quality Review Act Short Environmental Assessment Form relating to the NYS Agricultural District Program. 
 
A copy of the proposed form may be seen at: 
https://www3.erie.gov/agriculture/sites/www3.erie.gov.agriculture/files/2022-
06/shortenvironmentalassessmentform.pdf 
 
Questions may be directed to Sarah Gatti, Principal Planner at sarah.gatti@erie.gov  
 
BY ORDER OF THE COUNTY LEGISLATURE OF THE COUNTY OF ERIE, NEW YORK 
 
Dated:     Buffalo, New York, June 30, 2022 

By:            Robert M.  Graber 
                Clerk, Erie County Legislature 
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